STUDENT BULLETIN
Thursday, May 21, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

The man of the hour learned early in life how to get the most of every
minute. --Phillip Bee

GRADUATION ROSTER

The 1970 graduation roster is posted in Bronson Hall. Candidates for
graduation are invited to inspect the listing of names and home towns
(or points of origin) and to register with the Registrar's office any
changes they may desire in the listing which will be printed in the
program on or before May 22,

A list of students who have not filled out a summer address notice is
posted in the SUB. These persons are requested to complete the form
at one of the following places or contact one of the following persons:
1. Residence Hall supervisors/ RA's
2. Administration Building
5+ Registrar's Office
Grade cards and other summer mailings will be mailed out on the basis of
the data on the form.

FRCM THE BOOKSTORE:

-Do you need to say "I Goofeth'", or ''Thanks,'" or "Happy Birthday'? Let

Shakespeare help you.
-Wlould a new record spark your remaining hours at Northwest? Carmichael

and *arcy would like to help you.
-Drop in and look over our new collections of cards and records.
-End-of-the-Quarter Sale! Coming first week in June. 15% off on every-

thing except textbooks.

DON'T MISS THIS!

The Spring Recital of applied music students in piano, voice, and organ,
will be given this Thursday, May 21 at 7:45 p.m. in the College Chapel.

Also, the Spring Concert, featuring the llaranatha Sounds, King's Choralons,
and College Choir, will be held next Thursday, liay 28%, at 7:45 p.m. at
the College Chapel.

INTERN M.I.G.

A special meeting is being held Friday, lay 22, in C-2. Don't miss it!

SERVICEMEN'S M.I.G.

A meeting will be held during Chapel on Ifriday in C-3. The success of
our Saturday and Sunday activities will depend on your being informed.

Before going on the cruise on the Navy destroyed this Saturday, please
be sure to eat scmething for breakfast, but no fried or fatty foods.
Meet in front of Perks Hall by 8:15 to leave.

ATTENTION SOPHOMORES !

If you attended the social last Saturday and were unable to pay your 50¢
to the driver, please pay either Don Smith or Renee' Flatau as soon 25

possible, Thanks.
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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Worry is interest paid on trouble before it falls due. --Unknown.

SOPHOMORES !

This Sunday, May 24, at 2:00 p.m. we are having our last class
prayer meeting of this school year! Make an extra-spacial effort

to be there at the SUB Prayer Chapel. They have a tremendous bless-
ing and enrichment to those who have attended.

FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE

We are pleased to announce that additional National Defense Student
Loan Funds are available. Any student needing and desiring this
financial aid is requested to get their application form from the
Receptionist. Mr. Hodges will be happy to consult with anyone in
this regard.

NEXT WEEK'S CHAPEL SCHEDULE

May 25 -- ASB
26 -- Awards Chapel
27 -- Senior Commission
28 -- Freshmen Class Speaker (Ron Lindsey)
29 -~ W.0.M. (New Officers)

NOTE!

Students are requested not to work on cars on the campus lawn, but
rather to use the designated car repair and maintenance areas.

THANK YOU!
The AUS officers would like to thank all those students for selling
and buying AUS candies. The AlS appreciates those who gave their

time and money.

FROM THE REGISTRAR

Consideration is being given to a numbering system for fall quarter
registration. The numbers would be assigned to upperclassmen in the

order that they submit re-enrollment and reservation applications this

spring, or in the following weeks. A given series of numbers will be
tied to a time-block for registration next fall. A pre-registration
scheduling of numbers and times will then be published and sent to
students who have filed return-enrollment reservations.

New students and upperclassmen who may have failed to gain a registra-
tion appointment for the first day of registration will be registered
in order with freshmen on the second day of registration under the plan.
New students will be assigned registration numbers on the basis of the
order in which they applied to come to the college.

Students now on campus will be given an initial opportunity to file
return reservation forms in chapel on VWednesday, May 27. Those not
filing the form on that date may do so at the Registrar's office at
any time thereafter and will be assigned a registration number in se-
quence. All students will be notified of their registration order
numbers.

1970-71 CATALOGS

All students now on campus who are planning to return next fall are

invited to pick up at the Registrar's office a copy of the 1970-71

catalog. Of prime importance in the catalog is the college calendar
for the 1970-71 school year. Attention is called to a change in the
pattern of the Fall Registration dates.



